
Wilkinsburg  voters  will  have
an additional question on the
General Election ballot: 'Shall
the  Home  Rule  Charter
contained in the report, dated
July  24,  2024,  of  the
Government  Study
Commission,  prepared  in
accordance  with  the  Home
Rule  Charter  and  Optional
Plans Law, be adopted by the
Borough  of  Wilkinsburg?'
Residents are encouraged to
read  the  Government  Study
Commission's final report and
proposed Home Rule Charter
at
www.wilkinsburgpa.gov/wgsc


